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Dear Mr. Jesse Brandt,

We have received and reviewed your corrective action plan for the School Nutrition 
Programs Administrative Review, conducted on February 26, 27, 2020, by Harley 
Hepner.  Your corrective action plan was adequate, and the review is now closed.

If you have any questions, please contact Harley Hepner at hhepner@isbe.net.  For 
all other questions, please contact our office at 800/545-7892.

Sincerely,

Mark R. Haller, SNS
Director
Nutrition Programs

CC: Harley Hepner
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